Dan Russell, M.Ed., Superintendent
Takia Dobyns, Director of Budget
and Finance
John Mann, Director of Operations
and Transportation
Jessica Davis, Director of Instruction
Kelvin Evans, Director of Human
Resources and Equity



School Board Joan Gravatt, *Chair* Cindy Clarke, *Vice Chair* Kenya Moody, *Member* Margaret Socey, *Member* Faith Kemp, *Member*

February 7, 2022

Dear LCPS Families,

The board would like to provide an update to our families. We will continue to follow Senate Bill 1303 and implement the safety mitigations recommended by the CDC including universal masking.

We are all looking forward to a time when safety mitigations are no longer needed to provide a safe learning environment. Our goals remain keeping our students and staff safe while providing in-person learning for students. We will provide an update <a href="https://www.when.com/wh

Sincerely,

Lancaster County School Board

Joan Gravatt
Cindy Clarke
Kenya Moody
Margaret Socey
Faith Kemp